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for professional people 
One reason Baron is the choice of most professionals is 
the combination of fast germination, slow growing and 
its ability to quickly form what sod growers call "a 
tight-fisted root system." You can mow Baron as low 
as %-inch — and that's another reason Baron is ideal-
ly suited for golf courses, 
sod fields, fine lawns, in-
dustrial and other land-
scaping areas. Since Baron 
is winter hardy, it keeps its 
deep green color well into 
the cold months. . .highly 
disease-resistant, too. 

baron 
A professional grass 
for professional people 
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Correspondence 
Dear Craig: 

Received the August copy of the Mid Atlantic News 
letter and as always it's like mail from home. To my en-
joyment was the headline caption, "Angie Wins 
G.C.S.A.A. outstanding Service Award." I know of no 
person more deserving for this award than Angie; his 
record speaks for itself. He is "Super". 

One of Angie's promotions for the Maryland Turf-
grass Association was the bumper sticker, 4 'Up Your 
Grass". I purchased one from Angie and placed it on my 
vehicle and the bumper sticker has really been a conver-
sation piece at this tourist resort in Myrtle Beach. Every-
one wants to know where to buy one. 

I really think this original could be a project of the 
Mid Atlantic, to copyright and commercialize on the 
Angie origination as a source of revenue, toward 
scholarships and turf projects. 

Again, congratulations to you, Craig, for the fine 
public relations job and to Bill Emerson for the column 
he wrote, to one of the most dedicated, "Turf mana-
gers", on the course and off the course, a guy named, 
"Angie". 

Sincerely, 
t/b*JLSL' 

Bill Mooney 

Dear Craig, 
Enclosed find my change of address, we have finally 

moved into our new home, which is lovely. 
I always look forward to the Newsletter, to keep 

abreast of the goings on back in Humidity country. We 
have had 0.2" rainfall this year and with a high humidity 
so far of 19 makes it ideal weather to grow grass if you 
are fortunate enough to have good water, which we are 
gifted as all the irrigation water comes from springs that 
feed into the pond which leaves the water clear as glass. 

There is 2, 18 hole courses, a nine hole Mini and a 18 
hole under construction and should be ready for play by 
November. In fact that job is open and had been put out 
on the Referral from Headquarters. 

My best to all and look forward to seeing you all in 
Portland. 

Sincerely, 

James T. Cantrell 


